PUBLIC WATER AND SEWER ADVISORY BOARD
Meeting NOTES
April 18, 2014

In Attendance: Ed Harvey, Chairman; Joe Delikat, Joe Krumenacker, Joe Van Houten,
Joe Plummer, Wallace Pattyson, Committee Members; Ken Snyder, Board of Supervisor;
Rick Colello, Board of Supervisor Liaison, Stephanie Mason, Township Manager;
Richard John, Director of Operations; Ashley Thompson, Special Projects Coordinator.

The committee reviewed the February 20, 2014. On motion of Mr. Delikat, seconded by
Mr. Pattyson, the committee approved the minutes. The motion passed.

Mr. Krumenacker discussed that the information from Brendan O’Boyle at the Bucks
County Health Department may not match up with the correct information for the
property. Mr. Krumenacker reported that there is possible 15-20 not currently on the list.

Mr. Krumenacker asked Stephanie Mason as which time the Township starting collection
this date. Ms. Mason reported that Township started collecting the date in 2001.

Mr. Harvey suggested that the committee review both Phase 2 & 3 and the information
from the county and create an excel spreadsheet of the information to work on. Mr.
Harvey suggested that the committee look at what current information is accessible for
the properties. Mr. Pattyson suggested going back further due to more properties failing
currently than previously. Mr. Delikat reported that he will work on trying to convert the
information to an excel spreadsheet and will report at next month’s meeting with his
progress.

Ms. Mason asked the committee to think of exactly what information they are looking for
to help the process of reviewing Phase 2 & 3.

Mr. Delikat suggested to not look beyond 25 years and to stay within the year 1995. Mr.
Harvey agreed with Mr. Delikat with staying between the 8-10 year span for information.

Ms. Mason suggested that the committee go to the Bucks County Health Department and
look for information with the Tax Parcel numbers of the properties within Phase 2 & 3.

Mr. Harvey recommended storm water reports for the both Phases. Mr. John reported that
he would be able to provide those reports. Ms. Mason reported that she would be happy
to speak with Brendan O’Boyle at the Bucks County Health Department.

Being no further business

On motion made by Mr. Dowling, seconded by Mr. Van Houten, the Committee
adjourned at 5:31PM.
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